July 25, 2022

Ms. Tree Clemonds

Providence Housing Development Corp.
1150 Buffalo Road

Rochester, NY 14624

Dear Ms. Clemonds,

I am writing to offer support for the Door of Hope rapid rehousing program funded by the
American Rescue Plan Act. The Rochester Female Charitable Society currently provides
funding to those served by Providence Housing and our organization supports this new initiative
to serve the needs of those fleeing domestic violence and human trafficking in our community.

With eligibility based on the Rochester Female Charitable Society individual grant

guidelines, RFCS will consider program participants at Door of Hope for individual grants of up
to $200 to fund participants’ basic needs between January 2023 and December 2026. The
amount of funding available for individual grants for each fiscal year is determined by the RFCS
fiduciary and varies dependent on the investment yield from the previous year.

We look forward to continuing our work with Providence Housing to provide basic needs to the
individuals your organization serves.

Sincerely,

Mary Koegel, President
Rochester Female Charitable Society



